McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

From: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 1:17 PM

To: ‘Jason Goss'

Cc: Mike McCurdy; Scott Grifo

Subject: RE: Fikes SWD #1 - new surface location waiver

Thanks for the quick response.

The OCD accepts the waiver from the surface owner, and Delaware Energy may proceed with their application.
The information you provided will be accessed on the OCD website tomorrow.

Mike

From: Jason Goss [mailto:j.goss@delawareenergy.com]

Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 12:57 PM

To: McMillan, Michael, EMNRD <Michael.McMillan@state.nm.us>

Cc: Mike McCurdy <m.mccurdy@delawareenergy.com>; Scott Grifo <s.grifo@delawareenergy.com>
Subject: Fikes SWD #1 - new surface location waiver

Mr. McMiillian,

Attached is the waiver signed by the Surface owners for the new surface location of the Fikes SWD #1. We will proceed
with our plans to drill the well.

Thanks!
JSG
Jason S. Goss, P.E.

Delaware Energy
512-784-2613



